TO: TOWN OFFICERS, WOOD COUNTY UNIT, W.T.A.

There will be a meeting of the Wood County Unit of Wisconsin
Towns Association on the evening of Friday, December 1, 2017 at
7:30 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Village of Milladore Park
Shelter, 722 Bradley Street, Milladore, W1 54454. Directions: Take
County Highway P to 2nd Street, go north on 2nd Street to Park
Shelter.

Speakers: Peter Manley, Wood County UW-Extension, will talk
about Community Resource Development. WTA Directors and
Elected Officials have been invited to attend.

County Unit Chairperson Jim Tremelling invites your presence at
this meeting.




